
 

 

Curriculum Committee Meeting – APPROVED 
October 14, 2022, via ZOOM  

 
Present:  Jill Loveless, John Lantz, Misty Kahl, Becky Yesenczki, Melanie Hausinger, Tasha Omelchenko-Comer, Hope Coffield, 
Kathy Herrington, Shawn McElroy, Angela Hawk, Lisa Soly, John Labriola, Greg Winland, Brandy Killeen, Jennifer Kriechbaum, 
Joyce Britt 
 
Absent:  Janet Fike, Tracy Jenkins 
 

Topic Discussion Follow-up 
Review of September’s Minutes John Lantz motioned to approve September’s minutes.  Tasha 

Omelchenko-Comer seconded.  Motion approved. 
 
Mr. Lantz stated that Robert’s Rules have changed and motions to 
approve minutes are not necessary. 
 
Kathy Herrington introduced the new student representative, 
Shawn McElroy to the committee. 

 

Approved Proposals Course Revisions: 

• Human Services/Early Childhood Seminar 
 

Course Retirements: NA 
 
New Courses: NA 

 
Program Revisions: 

• Substance Abuse Specialist, AAS 

• Substance Abuse Intervention Technician, CAS 

• Criminal Justice Justice, AAS 
 
New Programs: NA 
 
Program Retirements:   

• Criminal Justice 2+2 to WLU, AAS 

Substance Abuse, 
CAS:  A crosswalk will 
need developed for 
students who have 
already completed the 
SA skill set that now 
want to move into the 
CAS program. 

CRJ 2+2 Retirement:  
Ms. Yesenczki and Mr. 
Lantz will work 
together to move 
students from the 
Criminal Justice 2+2 
program to the Criminal 



 

 

 Justice program.  This 
will still allow students 
to transfer, there is no 
need for a separate 
major code for 
transferring students.   

Supplemental Courses Ms. Kriechbaum discussed the issue of supplemental math courses.  
Each supplement is built specifically to support the core course.  
Result is that a student may need to complete more than one 
supplemental math course if they take multiple math courses.  
However, currently if a student takes one supplemental math course 
they are waived from taking others.  More discussion needs to occur 
on how to correct this. 
 

A plan will need 
developed moving 
forward to address this 
issue. 

Potential Implications of New 
Testing Policy 

Dr. Loveless explained the new testing policy being worked on.  It is 
a multiple measure placement process.  Ms. Yesenczki mentioned 
that there was concern from some faculty that this could potentially 
negate course pre-requisites.  Dr. Loveless explained that it would 
only negate supplemental course co/prerequisites. 

 

Other Business Ms. Yesenczki informed the committee that the program directors 
for HIT and MAS were working on a CAS degree that would feed 
into the second year of both programs. 
 
Mock HLC interviews will be conducted at November’s meeting. 
 
Ms. Herrington asked if proposals that were not completed in the 
previous year could be archived so they no longer appear in the list 
of active proposals.  Ms. Yesenczki will check on this. 

 

 Details on approvals and discussions are available in 
Curriculog. 

 

Next Meeting Nov. 11, 2022  

Meeting Adjournment Jennifer Kriechbaum motion to adjourn the meeting.  John Labriola 
seconded.  Meeting adjourned at 2:49 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted by:  Becky Yesenczki 

 


